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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Christmas Celebrations 
Next week we have our Reception performance on Thursday at 9:15am. I look forward to seeing many of 
you there. On Thursday we also have our Lantern evening 4:00pm to 5:00pm. It’s been lovely to see the 
lanterns that the children have been making. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – 13th December 
It would be nice for children to bring £1 to wear their Christmas jumper for Save the Children on 
13th December. 
 
Monthly Online Safety newsletter 
We are now producing a monthly only safety newsletter. Our first edition went out this week on the 
School App. 
 
'World Cup Celebration' tournament 
Well done to our football team that went to Oxford City FC on Friday 25th November for a 'World Cup 
Celebration' tournament. Joe R, Ehsan, Josiah, Yasin, Noam, Jack, Mason, Matteo, Krishen and Shai were 
fantastic. We topped our group, then cruelly lost on penalties in the first knockout round to Chalgrove. 
Everyone can be proud of their performances and the majority of our squad who are year fives can have 
another go next year!  
 
Cake Sale, Thursday 8th December 
Year 1 & Year 6 are busy baking in preparation for next week's cake sale. It will be held after school on 
Thursday 8th December in the hall. Bring plenty of cash as it is not just cakes on offer, there will be 
plants and other goodies too. We hope to see you there. All the money raised will go directly to the Year 1 
and Year 6 classes. 
 
Christmas Disco, Friday 16th December 
Thanks for all the interest in the disco. We are looking forward to it. 
 
If you are on the helper rota and have reserved disco tickets that you have not yet picked up, please pay 
for your tickets and email WindmillPTA@gmail.com to arrange collection asap. Windmill PTA Account, 
Barclays, sort code 206521, account no 00978604. 
 
If you did not manage to get your disco tickets this week and you would still like to come, send your 
request to WindmillPTA@gmail.com and we will be in touch if any tickets become available. 
  



 

 
Key Dates 
 
 

5th December Pantomime – Jack and the Beanstalk 1.50pm 
7th December Year 6 Explorers Day 
8th December Reception Christmas play 9.15am – 10.00am 
12th December 9.30am  - 10.30am Year 2 Christmas Play 
13th December Christmas Jumper Day 
14th December 9.10am KS2 Christmas singing (Years 3 – 6) 
15th December 2.00pm – 3.00pm Year 2 Christmas Play (repeated) 
16th December Year 1 Christmas singing with Orchestra 
16th December Christmas Disco 
20th December House Christmas Quiz – whole school 
20th December 2.30pm School finishes 
5th January 2023 Start of Term 3 

 
 
Windmill PTA 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Lynn Knapp 
Headteacher 
 
If the Newsletter is not displaying properly on your device you can view it on our website here Windmill 
Primary School - Head Teacher's Newsletters 

 



 

Oxfordshire Cricket are running February half term indoor cricket sessions from Tuesday February 14th - 
Thursday 16th February. This is open for 5-11 year olds - (5-7 year olds, 10am - 12pm - 8-11 year olds, 1pm - 
3pm.)  
 
The sessions will take place at: 
St Helen & St Katherine School, OX14 1BE (14th February) 
The Oxford Academy, Oxford, OX4 4JZ (15th February) 
Wood Green School, Witney, OX28 1DX (16th February)  
 
This is a great opportunity for your children to get involved in. 
 
The cost will be £12 per session and the links to sign up can be found here:  
5-7 years old 
8-11 years old 
 

 



 

 



 

 

 


